
September 9, 2008 

Aliro A. Silva 
46794 Spruce Haven St. 
Kenai, Alaska 99611 

Borough Clerk 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 N. Binkley 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 

Dear Madam, 

My name is Aliro Silva. I own two lots in Moose Range Meadows South Ivory Addition. 
I am writing in response to the recent decision to bring gas lines into our subdivision. I 
agree with our neighbors that bringing the line is needed. At the same time, I am in 
disagreement with the fact that residents have to pay for the cost of providing the main 
line, in addition to later having to pay for the line directly to each lot. 

I understand that in Alaska things have been done in this way for many years, but in these 
times of record profit for oil and gas companies, it is time that companies stop profiting 
in every way while we private citizens pay for their investment. Alaska is not the state it 
was 40 or fifty years ago and things need to change. Therefore, I am expressing my 
disagreement with residents paying for the installation of the gas line. 

Aliro A. Silva 

Agenda Item--.-..J~ll\..!..../ ...Qd~, _ 

Committee \;'\CC~(K£ 

Page Number _--3J---­


